
Monday, February 3rd, 2014 

THUNDERBIRD #8 VISITS GREATER ROCHESTER 
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

Preparations underway for the 2014 Rochester International Airshow 

Major Michael J. Fisher, United States Air Force Thunderbird #8, Advance 
Pilot/Narrator joined Airport officials today at the Greater Rochester International 
Airport (ROC), to announce preliminary details for the 2014 Rochester 
International Airshow. The popular community event will be held over the 
weekend of August 16th & 17th, 2014.  

“The Rochester International Airshow is one of the most highly anticipated events 
in our region and Monroe County is honored to have been selected again as one of 
the 38 host communities for the Thunderbirds in 2014,” said Monroe County 
Executive Maggie Brooks. “We look forward to welcoming the Thunderbirds to our 
airport for their fourth performance in Monroe County – an experience that promises 
to leave spectators on the edge of their seats!” 

In addition to the Thunderbirds, several civilian air performers will participate in 
the 2014 Rochester International Airshow, promising to make this year’s show 
the can’t-miss event of the summer.  This high energy family event also includes 
various aerobatic demonstrations, ground displays, local food vendors, 
entertainment and much more. 

For upcoming information on the 2014 Rochester International Air Show, 
including performer announcements and ticket details, please visit: 
www.rocairshow.info . 

USAF Thunderbird Media Kits (logos, b-roll video) can be downloaded 
directly from the official USAF Thunderbird webpage at: 
www.afthunderbirds.com/site/media-downloads 
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